

<u>GW/Community Partnership Advisory Working Groups</u> <u>Membership List</u>

There are two Community Partnership Advisory Working Groups (*Facilities and Transportation & Safety and Community Life*) that meet regularly in support of university planning efforts. Each Advisory Working Group will be chaired by and consist of community and university representatives and will meet monthly to discuss issues. At the Mount Vernon Quarterly Meeting, co-chairs of the Advisory Working Groups would present updates to the community on the progress of the work.

Facilities & Transportation: The Facilities & Transportation Advisory Working Group collaborates on concerns related to physical campus facilities, including existing and proposed development and renovation projects, as well as addresses issues related to travel and mitigation of university-related traffic on the community.

GW Members:

- David Dent, Associate Vice President of Facilities, Planning, Construction & Management (Lead), ddent@email.gwu.edu
- Brian G. Synder, Director of Facilities Resources and Planning, bsnyder7@email.gwu.edu
- Kevin Days, Director of Community Relations, kdays@gwu.edu
- Andrew Lundt, Assistant Athletic Director, andrew lundt@email.gwu.edu
- Destiny Jackson, Manager, Transportation Services, destinyjackson@email.gwu.edu

Mount Vernon Community Member:

- Stephen Gardner
- Penny Pagano
- Maxine Weinstein
- Virginia Gorsevski
- Pierre Oury
- Natalie Ambrose
- Suzanne Morrell



Safety & Community Life: The Safety & Community Life Working Group addresses neighborhood quality of life issues including student conduct when they are off campus, noise, student safety in the community, and on-campus student life. This group will also work to ensure that neighbors are aware of and have the ability to participate in campus events and activities, and the benefits associated with having the university as a neighbor.

GW Members:

- Tanya Vogel, Director of Athletics, (Lead) tvogel@gwu.edu
- Greg Rheault, Assistant Dean, MVC, grheault@email.gwu.edu
- Melissa Feuer, Acting Dean, College of Professional Studies, mfeuer@gwu.edu
- Amy Cohen, Executive Director, Nashman Center, abcohen@email.gwu.edu
- Lt. Jonathan Phalen, GWPD, jphalen@email.gwu.edu
- Gabrielle Sosa, Assistant Director of Government Relations, gabriellesosa@gwu.edu
- Shaelyn McCarthy, Student Representative
- Caroline Pickering, Student Representative

Mount Vernon Community Member:

- Vasia Deliyianni
- Stephen Gardner
- Vasia Deliyianni
- Suzanne Morrell
- Stephen Gardner
- Penny Pagano
- Alma Gates